
As of March 11, 2021: 

0 cases in isolation 

1 contact in quarantine 

 

Vaccination news: 

 

Vaccine supply remains severely limited. 

The state has announced a preregistration system for the seven mass 

vaccination sites in Massachusetts; the nearest such site to us is 

Eastfield Mall in Springfield.  This system will go live tomorrow, March 

12, at an unspecified time.  If you are eligible for vaccination now and 

can travel to Springfield or beyond, this system can take a lot of of the 

stress – and the time – out of trying to get an appointment.  You 

preregister at this site: https://www.mass.gov/covid-19-vaccine and 

you will be notified of when an appointment is available for you.  

People who lack internet access can call 2-1-1 for help getting 

preregistered.  If you wish, you can still use vaxfinder.mass.gov to 

search for an appointment at another venue.   

 

Vaccine for the homebound: To qualify for in-home vaccination a 

person must be unable to leave home without the assistance of two 

people and/or an ambulance.  To our knowledge, there is no such 

person in Shutesbury.  If you know of anyone, please contact the Board 

of Health at boardhealth@shutesbury.org or (413) 259-2122. 
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